
S A M H U N T

November 22, 2022

The Town of Palm Beach

Public Works Department
At tent ion Mike Roach

Dear Mike,

Mike, 1am writing you today representing all property owners on Via Palma
to request that the Town of Palm Beach allow the paving work to continue after
Thanksgiving until it is finished. All eleven of the owners on our street support
this request and have paid their share of the paving costs and understand the
necessary disruption while the work is ongoing.

The street is in bad shape and these improvements are needed for alot of
reasons, but particularly to rectify our terrible drainage problem. When you relay
our request to the Town Council, please emphasize to them that adelay in the
project's completion, at this time, will be far more disruptive for the residents
than continuing construction until completed.

My cell phone number is 336-675-8451 if anyone needs to speak with me
and of course, Iknow you are in contact with our owners' representative Chad
Gruber, who is always available.
Thank you for presenting our request to the Town Council.

With^st regards.

S a m H u n t

161 VIA PALMA, PALM BEACH, FLORIDA 33480


